
 

Planning for next year's growing 
Saturday 2nd November 2019 

11.00-13.00 

 
 
 

£10 charge for this workshop, payable on the day.  
 

Please email inverness.botanics@highlifehighland.com to book your space. 

 

This informal workshop will provide 
advice on how to start planning for next 
year’s growing, whether it's flowers, 
herbs or fruit and vegetables. We’ll be 
sharing tips on how to organise and 
prepare the garden of your dreams! 


